To

The SHO

Erumapetty Police Station

Greetings from Thejus Engineering College

As per AICTE guidelines ,each college has to form an Anti Ragging Cell to look in to the grievance of

students .

The Committee should include representative from police in addition to internal members. So in this
context, we would request your auspicious representation in the committee.

We are attaching tHe details of the committee constituted in the year for your reference.
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